1977 WL 37455 (S.C.A.G.)

Office of the Attorney General

State of South Carolina November 3, 1977

\*1 Mr. Warren A. Kohn Kligman and Fleming 1408 Bull Street Columbia, South Carolina 29201

## Dear Warren:

I received your letter of yesterday concerning municipal business license taxes. Enclosed is a memo showing the results of some quick research on one aspect of the problem.

The subject of municipal license taxes is a politically sensitive one at this time because of its implications for municipal revenues. Consequently we are having to exercise caution in any statements we make outside of an official opinion requested by a municipality or other public agency.

For further help on this matter, I would suggest that you speak with David Williams of the South Carolina Municipal Association. If I can give you any additional assistance, please let me know.

With Kind regards,

Karen LeCraft Henderson Assistant Attorney General

1977 WL 37455 (S.C.A.G.)

**End of Document** 

© 2016 Thomson Reuters. No claim to original U.S. Government Works.